
Script Mazi's Interview 



__________________Cast of Characters 

______ALICIA: 

____MAZI: 
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Interview with minor child

Prince Mazi Navon Vick DOB 08/29/2014

Age 6. 03/22/21 7:09 pm Stillwater, OK

(Each child was alone in the room with 
interviewer with door closed during interviews)

ALICIA

What's your full name?

MAZI

Prince Mazi Navon Vick

ALICIA

And what are your parent's names?

MAZI

Alicia and Elijah

ALICIA

Okay, now, tell me what happened

MAZI

A whole bunch of police came over to Aunt 
Crystal's house and gave her Baby Hummad

ALICIA

Why did they do that?

MAZI

I don't know

ALICIA

Do you think that was right or wrong?

MAZI

Wrong
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ALICIA

And you don't know why they did it? Why do you 
think they did it?

MAZI

I don't know

ALICIA

ok. What happened at first when we were in North 
Carolina.

MAZI

I don't know.

ALICIA

What do you think happened?

MAZI

Some police came over to there and then...Oh 
yeah momma, the police person said he would 
bring a big surprise and then a whole bunch of 
police came to our house. And then for some 
reason daddy and grandma...

ALICIA

Mazi, come back over here, I can't hear you.

MAZI

The police chief said he was going to bring us a 
big surprise and then he brung us to grandma

ALICIA

They brought y'all to your grandma? And then for 
some reason what?

MAZI

You went to court and you were coming to pick us 
up, then for some reason she called daddy, brung 
him there and we left with... I forgot, umm
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ALICIA

Are you trying to think of someone's name?

MAZI

With...I don't know how to say it so I'll just 
say...

ALICIA

Who are you talking about, his girlfriend?... 
Jasmine?

MAZI

Yes!...house...and we stayed there and then for 
some reason she dumped him because he wasn't 
taking baths...too much baths... and then we 
went to Aunt Crystal's house and he said we 
would stay there for a month. Then a whole bunch 
of polices came to our house. Then he gave her 
Baby Hummad. Then a whole bunch of more polices 
came and said you have the the the the the...I'm 
trying to say it. The...court order. Then then 
Aunt Crystal said "we have a court order." Then 
she kept saying that until they just walked 
away.

ALICIA

The police said I have a court order?

MAZI

Yeah and she said "we have a court order.

ALICIA

And she kept saying that until they walked away?

MAZI

Yeah, then...

ALICIA

Then what?
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MAZI

I don't know who took us back to you. Oh yeah, 
we woke up at 6 o'clock in the morning and went 
to Tre's house then daddy left and you came 
here, picked us up and that's all.

ALICIA

How do you feel about me picking you up?

MAZI

I don't know...good

ALICIA

You feel good about me picking you up?

MAZI

Yes

ALICIA

How do you feel about Mimi, Melody and Baby 
Muhammad?

MAZI

Wait, are they coming somewhere?

ALICIA

How do you feel about them right now?

MAZI

I don't know

ALICIA

How do you think about them?

MAZI

I don't

ALICIA

Well, if you did what would you be thinking
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about?

MAZI

Baby Hummad

ALICIA

And what?

MAZI

I don't know

ALICIA

Do you feel like they're safe right now?

MAZI

mmm...no

ALICIA

You don't feel like they're safe? Why not?

MAZI

Because...

ALICIA

Because why?

MAZI

I forget stuff

ALICIA

You don't know why you don't feel that they're 
safe, you just don't feel that they're safe? 
Who's a threat to their safety?

MAZI

Aunt Crystal

ALICIA

Do you want to say how?



                                                          6. 

                                                             

MAZI

mmm I don't know

ALICIA

Do you feel safe right now?

MAZI

Yes

ALICIA

Did you feel safe when you were there?

MAZI

No, because she kept hanging up on you. She kept 
hanging up and doing stuff when you were on the 
phone.

ALICIA

She kept hanging up on me when I was on the 
phone?

MAZI

Yeah

ALICIA

And that made you feel unsafe?

MAZI

Yeah

ALICIA

okay. And...if you could have any wish right now 
what would it be?

MAZI

That this whole thing never happened

ALICIA

That this whole thing never happened?
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MAZI

...and I was BMO

ALICIA

And you want to get a BMO?

MAZI

That I WAS BMO

ALICIA

ok Mazi

MAZI

Wait, now what?

ALICIA

Do you think that your grandma , that my mother 
had anything to do with this?

MAZI

No she didn't, but she kept telling us to hang 
up

ALICIA

She kept telling y'all to hang up on who?

MAZI

You

ALICIA

She kept telling y'all to hang up on me?

MAZI

Yeah, then they agreed that...all of them agreed 
that if we call you again, we'll have our phones 
confiscated.

ALICIA

Who is they all who agreed to that
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MAZI

Daddy, Aunt Crystal and Aunt Debra

ALICIA

And how did that make you feel?

MAZI

I don't know

ALICIA

When they said, "if you talk to your mom you'll 
have your phone confiscated" how did that make 
you feel.

MAZI

I don't know

ALICIA

It made you feel a way, you just don't know how 
to explain it?

MAZI

Yes

ALICIA

Was it sad, was it hurt, was it scared, was 
it...angry? Which one? Or was it happy or you 
didn't care?

MAZI

Max was mad. And they forced us to wear a mask

ALICIA

How did you feel when they said you couldn't 
talk to me or you're going to get into trouble

MAZI

I don't know
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ALICIA

You didn't feel mad?

MAZI

No... I don't know

ALICIA

You just didn't understand, or you did 
understand?

MAZI

Yes

ALICIA

Yes, you did understand?

MAZI

Yes, I did. They don't want me to talk to you

ALICIA

Why didn't they want you to talk to me?

MAZI

I don't know. Because you keep sending police to 
their house.

ALICIA

Because I kept sending police over there?

MAZI

Yes

ALICIA

Did you want me to stop sending police?

MAZI

No, I didn't want you to stop sending police
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ALICIA

If you could have any wish about Mimi, Melody 
and Baby Hummad what would it be?

MAZI

That they just came over here out of nowhere

ALICIA

That they just came over here out of nowhere?

MAZI

Yes

ALICIA

I know that's right, me too. Well, maybe you'll 
get your wish baby. They're right down the 
street.

MAZI

Momma

ALICIA

huh?

MAZI

When are we going to go to 5 Below?

ALICIA

Oh yeah! Ok, well thanks for your participation.


